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An Invitation:    
UC Davis Service Project – Mini-Lesson with the College of Ag 
 
I am Naydine Garcia, and I work with the College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences 
Dean's Office at UC Davis. The Dean's Office is hoping to host a virtual mini-lesson with 
elementary students about farm animals. We would like to include the California 4-H program 
in this fun project! 
 
I am one of the College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences Dean's Office's student 
service coordinators. As student service coordinators, our goal is to work and provide 
community service opportunities for undergraduate students in our College of Ag. and 
Environmental Sciences. Typically, we would host events and activities in-person, but due to 
the pandemic, we are unable to do so. Therefore, we are trying our best to create community 
service opportunities for our students, so we are attempting to be creative and go virtual! 
We at the Dean's Office are hoping to be able to interact with your students for a mini-lesson 
on farm animals, how to care for animals as pets, and interacting in some fun activities while 
being completely virtual. We hope to make it an exciting day for your students to look forward 
to, as we hope to make it a spirit day as well for the students participating in the event. The 
age range we are intending to have this event with would be around the ages of 6 to 8. 
We are open to any and every suggestion, including the lesson plan that is to be created. If 
there are any potential opportunities for communication, we would appreciate it. 
 
This event would take place after Field Day, March 5th and 6th, and we would like to establish 
a date for this event with your help and considerations. 
  
For now, we would like to propose this service project opportunity with the California 4-H 
program. If you have any further questions, feel free to contact us here at this address. 
 
Thank you so much. 
Naydine Garcia 
 
 
You can reach Naydine Garcia at: aggieambassadors@caes.ucdavis.edu 
 
 
 
 It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in discrimination against or harassment of any person in any of its programs or 
activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at  http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/215244.pdf ) 
Inquiries regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to John Fox, Affirmative Action Compliance Officer and Title IX Officer, University of California, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 
2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 750-1343.Website: http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/Diversity/Affirmative_Action/. 

mailto:aggieambassadors@caes.ucdavis.edu
http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/215244.pdf
http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/Diversity/Affirmative_Action/

